
 
LOGAN BAND BOOSTER ASSOCIATION MEETING NOTES 

Minutes from Meeting: Jan. 9th, 2017 

Meeting called to order by Missy @ 6:30. There were 10 members in attendance. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT was read for the month of November and motion to accept by Rochelle 

Hanson; seconded by Brenda Rowe. 

         

TREASURER’S REPORT was read for the month of Nov & Dec. and motion to accept by Patty 

Lightfoot; seconded by Barb Nakanishi. 

          

OLD BUSINESS           

 

Thank you to all who helped with Play-off game and Christmas Parade. 

 

All previous fund-raisers have ended. (Yankee Candle, Home & Family). 

Balance Due -  We are owed just under $50.  

 

Total from Membership Drive – $4,235.33 (approx.. $50 less than last year.) 

• Suggestions for next year  

o more adult volunteers for intersections with band visible at sides 

o possibly extend time at intersections 

o check with businesses for updated permissions (Hocking Hills Diner, new 

businesses, etc.) 

 

NEW BUSINESS           

 

Motion was made to sell trash bags as fundraiser by Cheri Bauman and seconded by Rochelle 

Hanson.  Patty Lightfoot made motion that money raised from trash bag sells should be put into 

student accounts.  Seconded by Mark Stout.  Both motions carried by unanimous votes. 

 

Solo/Ensemble scheduled for Jan. 21st.  -  students and chaperones meet at HS @ 6:25 a.m.  

Expected arrival time back to Logan is 12:30 p.m. 

 

Winter concert scheduled for Tuesday, Feb. 7th @ 7 pm.  Officers will be available to sell tickets.  

Barb Nakanishi and Jim Mullins will hand out programs.  Patty Lightfoot will sell raffle tickets.  

Tickets are also available on-line through Band Booster Website.   Duane and Rochelle Hanson 

will have t-shirts available.  Motion was made to sell shirts at discounted price of $10 by Rochelle 

Hanson and seconded by Barb Nakanishi.  Motion was carried by unanimous vote. 

 

Laptop will be raffled off at the concert.  Jeff will draw winning ticket on stage after the Jazz Band. 

Winner can collect after the concert.  If not present then they will be contacted and arrangements 

made to pick up / deliver. 



 

Brenda Rowe made a motion to hold a Volunteer Dinner at Olde Dutch for all who have worked a 

band event this year.  Rochelle Hanson seconded the motion.  Brenda will check with Mike on 

available dates and discuss menu options and price. 

 

Next fundraiser will be Frozen Food and Easter Candy sale starting mid-February.  Money raised 

will go to student accounts to be used for band camp fees. 

 

Patty reported that the small plume box cover needs the zipper replaced.  Bag is in good condition 

other than the broken zipper.  Rochelle volunteered to take to Beth’s Alterations for estimate. 

 

Mr. North reported the Jazz band needs to replace the keyboard.  Estimated cost of a new 

keyboard is $540.  Rochelle Hanson made motion to pay for new keyboard.  Missy Mullins 

seconded.  Motion carried by unanimous vote. 

 

Motion to adjourn meeting by Rochelle Hanson and Barb Nakanishi. 

Next meeting Feb. 13th @ 6:30. 


